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113
Young people 
attended this years 
Summer Scheme

I enjoyed going on 
the new 
trampoline and 
playing football 
with my friends

57%
Attendees were 
from Tulse Hill 

At the Adventure Playground, the emphasis is on free play, 
allowing young people to have creative freedom, make 
their own decisions, build on problem-solving skills and 
improve their physical wellbeing. Over the summer young 
people had access to trampolines, roller skates, 
woodworking tools, a basketball court and explored our 
new High Trees Bus and slide.
 
As well as exploring the Adventure Playground we ensure 
that during the Summer Play Scheme young people have 
the chance to go on trips out to local attractions. It’s 
important to us that Young People have new experiences 
and learn about themselves and their peers in different 
environments. This year 45 young people attended trips 
out to Joss Bay, Flip Out Trampoline Park, Water Wipe 
Out and Brockwell Park’s BMX track.

In August 2021, the Tulse Hill Adventure Playground ran 
its annual Summer Holiday Scheme, providing a space for 
Young People aged 8-16 to play, explore and connect with 
others in their community. This year 113 young people 
attended the playground over the course of the four-week 
holiday. 5% of attendees found the Adventure Playground 
through their school play sessions earlier in the year. 



The Lambeth Council Summer of Food and Fun holiday 
programme invested over £1 million to provide fun 
activities and healthy food to young people in Lambeth 
over the Summer. High Trees were grateful to receive 

funding for lunches and a local Tulse Hill company, 
Eternal Nursery Farm provided us with natural 

Caribbean food. Lambeth Council also 
provided 50 ‘Take and Make’ boxes for 

families to encourage healthy cooking 
at home.
 
At the end of the Summer, Building 
Young Brixton, a consortium of nine 
Lambeth Youth organisations 
hosted a Summer Party at the 

Adventure Playground. The party 
brought together young people and 

staff from Grove Adventure Playground 
and IRMO. Partnership events encourage 

young people from different Lambeth 
organisations to experience new spaces and make 
connections across the borough. The Summer Party was 
a Hawaiian theme and young people enjoyed inflatable 
games, water fights and a photo booth.

38
new young people 
joined High Trees

45
Young People 
went on trips out

Area Demographics 
of Attendees

I loved jumping 
into the foam 
pool on the trip 
to Flip Out


